
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
In response to the federal government, your group health plan is required to cover the cost of at-home, 
over-the-counter COVID-19 diagnostic tests. This includes commercial, individual, and group health 
plans. This takes effect January 15, 2022. 
 
To make this initiative as streamlined as possible, please review a list of Frequently Asked Questions.  
 

1) Who is eligible to receive a covered, over-the-counter at-home COVID-19 test? 
Individuals covered by private group or individual health insurance coverage.  
 

2) What tests are covered? 
Tests must be an at-home, over-the-counter COVID-19 diagnostic test authorized, cleared, or 
approved by the U.S. Food and Drug Administration (FDA).  
 

3) Where can I purchase a test? 
This information is still under review. More details will be shared at a later date.  

 
4) I paid for my test up-front. What is the process to be reimbursed?  

This information is still under review. More details will be shared at a later date.  
 

5) How many tests are covered at no cost to the member? 
AultCare will cover eight, individual at-home, over-the-counter tests per covered individual per 
month regardless of how they are packaged or distributed.  
 

6) Do I need to have a doctor’s order to purchase a test? 
No. Over-the-counter tests will be covered without the need of cost-sharing requirements, such 
as deductibles, copayments, or prior authorizations.  

 
7) I purchased an at-home COVID-19 test prior to January 15, 2022. May I be reimbursed? 

No. Tests purchased prior to January 15, 2022 will not be covered by your healthcare plan.  
 

8) I am required to submit COVID-19 test results to my employer for employment purposes. May 
I be reimbursed for these tests? 
No. At-home, over-the-counter COVID-19 tests for employment purposes are not covered under 
your healthcare plan.  

 


